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Task Force Members: Vice Director Andy Oppel, N6AJO, Chairman; Chief 
Technology Officer Paul Rinaldo, W4RI; Vice Director Howard Huntington, K9KM; 
(Now Former) Vice Director Ned Stearns, AA7A 
 
Task Force Activities 
  
This task force is charged with evaluating the work of working groups commissioned by 
the Chief Technology Officer, and developing opinions and recommendations for how 
advanced technology can be practically applied to amateur radio, including, but not 
limited to, both daily routine activities and emergency communications networks. 
 
The task force has not received any reports or other works from the working groups since 
our last report at the 2007 Annual Meeting.  However, we expect some in the near future. 
  
Future Activities 
The task force remains ready to receive, review and evaluate the output of the working 
groups on an ongoing basis.  
  
Andy Oppel, N6AJO 
Chairman 


